STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS30798 / H0659

As part of the Governor's Red Tape Reduction Act the Idaho Public Utilities Commission has gone through
relevant code sections to streamline and simplify Idaho Code in Title 61 and 62. This legislation would repeal
35 sections of Idaho Code.

FISCAL NOTE

This legislation will have no impact on the state’s General fund or any dedicated fund or federal fund because it
is simply a streamlining and simplifying of existing code and does not relate to any current or future expenditure
of funds.

Contact:
Representative Joe A. Palmer
(208) 332-1000
Eric Anderson
Public Utilities Commision
(208) 334-0323

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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